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March 20, 2023 Indianapolis

Joe Eaton was mentioned in a press release, “Fishers announces plans
for revitalizing Allisonville Road Corridor” and video issued by the City of
Fishers, Indiana, in connection with the completion of a study plan by the
Allisonville Road Corridor Committee. Joe was a co-chair of the
committee that has been working since last summer to analyze residential
and commercial development opportunities near the intersection of 116th
Street and Allisonville Road in Fishers. The press release was covered by
multiple media sources, including the Indianapolis Business Journal and
IndyStar.
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